
ROAD OPEN 
 

NOTICE 
Flat Road has re-opened  

effective June 21, 2023 3:30pm,  
following the culvert replacement work  

that began June 19, 2023. 
 

If there are any ques�ons, or concerns, please contact Public Works Supervisor  
Steve Inwood at sinwood@greatermadawaska.com or by calling 613-752-1442. 
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